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Reminders: 

Gospel Value Certificates 

Gospel Value focus: Kindness 

This week’s certificate winners for kindness are Jenson and Jude! 

Well done to both certificate winners! 

 

Merry Christmas! 

The Reception team would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas! Thank you so much for all 

of your support in your child’s first term at school. I am sure you will agree that the time has 

really flown by and we can’t believe we are already a third of the way through their Reception 

year! We are so proud of the children and how far they have come already – we are really 

looking forward to seeing how they continue to grow in the next term. See you all in 2025!  

 

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Phonics 

Please encourage your child to practice reading 

their phonics book daily.  
Please also enjoy their reading for pleasure books 

they bring home and any other books you have at 

home.  

There will be no specific phonics homework for 

the Christmas holidays!  

 

 


